
Printed on: 29/05/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/05/2019  09:52:282019/1108/P OBJNOT Fordham University are long term Tenants of 2 Eyre Street Hill, London EC1R 5ET. We would lose 

considerable amount of outlook and amenity of daylight (circa 80%) to long established windows on the east 

elevation if the proposed extensions of 144A Clerkenwell Road are approved and built and thus Object most 

strongly to this Planning Application.  This proposal is in breach of the London Borough of Camden Local 

Policy A1 which adopts the "Building Research Establishment Site Layout Planning for Daylight and Sunlight - 

A Guide to Good Practice 2011".
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